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         Bangor Central’s Core Values 
              Integrity   Kindness 
           Perseverance    Teamwork 

 

 

Lyla Vanduser – Mrs. Paetz 
Zelda Cummings – Mrs. Zacharko 

Stella Vrable – Mrs. Bierlein 
Janessa Jennings – Mrs. Van Tol 
 Akeria McEvoy – Mrs. Beythan 

 Avery McCullum – Mrs. Taglauer 
Carlos Cruz – Mrs. Knoll 

 Zoe Box – Mrs. Urso 
 McKenzie Lambert – Ms. Badour 

Maddie Hingston – Mrs. Luck 
Elizabeth Dufort – Mrs. Schaeff 
Sydney Barker – Mrs. Wilcox 

Evan Elliott – Ms. Dufort 
Isaac Espinoza – Ms. Hoffman 

 
 
 

 
 

 

At our music concert, Mr. Schulz reached out to 
the audience with his need for more ukuleles.  

To our surprise his request was answered.  Mrs. 
Riley (a parent at Central) shared his request 

and The Time Properties delivered by presenting 
him with a check in the amount of $1200.  Mr. 

Schulz was able to purchase 30 more 
instruments with their donation.  Thank you 
again to, The Time Properties and Mrs. Riley for 

fulfilling this dream and giving back to our 

school and community! 

#Other People Matter 

Thank you to all of the Central families that recently 

donated money to our family that recently lost their 

home to a house fire.  It is very clear that 

#otherpeoplematter and we appreciate your 

generosity.  Also, thank you to Radiant Church, Prime 

Brothers, and DHHS for helping this family get the 

resources needed to secure shelter and fulfill basic 

needs. 

Teacher Request Forms for the 2019-2020 

school year are due to the office by Friday, May 
17.  Request forms are in the main office. 

On April 9, Bangor Central was recognized and received the Emerald Level Michigan Green School 

Achievement.  We received a State Certificate, flag and level emblem along with recognition from the 

Bay County Board of Commissioners.  Thank you to Ms. Phelps, Mrs. Caverly, and our school’s green 

committee to get this initiative rolling in our school.  Also, thank you to James Bolam, from Kindergarten 

who attended the meeting with us as a student representative to accept our award. 

       

 


